
 

 

 

Newsletter   Summer   2023 
 

Summer is finally here.     The course is in excellent condition.      Let’s get out and play.  

Book your tee time now.  

 

WHAT’s NEW 

 

The Club has instituted a new set of tees for members and guests. We are designating these the “Forward Fun Red” 
tees. They are meant for children, beginners, super seniors, to make the game a little easier and more fun to play. 
We encourage people to try these out and make the golf experience more fun and help keep the pace of play 
moving.  If these tees prove popular we will look at officially adding them to our scorecard with the appropriate 
rating. 

 

We have also added a light blue set of tees for designated ladies back 9 tees. 

 

We have posted a new sign on the 1st tee regarding our Code of Conduct rules .There are also signs directing players 
to the portable washroom on the 6th tee.  Please make yourself familiar with these, as we endeavour to make your 
golf experience at Metchosin Golf and Country a fun; pleasant, safe and respectful experience. 

 

 



MEMBERSHIP BULLETIN BOARD 

We are returning to a full schedule of member and member/guest tournaments in 2023. Please check the Bulletin 
Board (or Club Captain Bernie Ash) in the pro-shop for the 2023 schedule and signup sheets. 

Upcoming highlights include:  

The Club Championship 36 hole stroke play June 17/18.  

The Metchosin Memorial Scramble Tournament for members and guests is Canada Day July 1  

Metchosin Men’s Open Aug 12/13 

We are now playing summer rules with the ball down and tees in their prescribed positions.  

We ask members and guests to please pay their golf charges before playing and not combine with any Bar and 
Grill charges as the point of sale systems are designed a little different for accounting purposes. 

2023   Club Tournament Winners: 

Powell Trophy Ladies Low Net:   Sam Throp  

Hugh Frances Trophy Men  Low Gross:  Jared Devries 

Art Bink’s Trophy  Men’s Low Net:   George McDonald di.byrne@telus.net / 250-882-416COMING  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Men’s Night—Wednesdays April 5 – September 27       Sign-up sheet in the pro-shop         

Ladies Day –Thursdays, April 6 – September    Contact Di Byrne at di.byrne@telus.net / 250-882-4016 

Metchosin 50+ Senior’s – Mondays May 1 – September 25   Sign-up sheet in pro-shop  

Nine & Dine   Every Wednesday and Thursday  Time: 1 – 6 PM   Cost: 45$  

COURSE NEWS 

Superintendent Mike Hodgetts and his crew have the course in pristine condition.  Summer tees and bunkers are 
in play. 

PERSONAL NOTES 

The club would like to welcome new employee 
Ronald Kroch to the team.   
 
“Golf is about how well you accept, respond to, and 
score with your misses, much more so than it is a 
game of your perfect shots.” –Dr. Bob Rotella 
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